
A new conferencing 
solution for City of Gold 

Coast

The City of Gold Coast upgraded its council chamber's outdated audio-only discussion system with a  
cutting-edge Televic conferencing solution, ensuring a modern and seamless meeting experience for 
both council members and public viewers. This comprehensive upgrade replaced the legacy system with 
a sophisticated solution that enhances communication, collaboration, and engagement during council 
meetings.

The new Televic conferencing system features 10-inch tabletop units equipped with microphones, 
speakers, cameras, and multimedia displays for each delegate. This personalized setup provides council 
members with instant access to all audible and visual information, fostering informed participation and  
decision-making.

To optimize visual engagement, the council chamber now boasts two large 138-inch full HD LED displays, 
delivering crisp and captivating presentations. Additionally, four Televic T-CAM cameras automatically track 
speakers, ensuring that the focus remains on the active participants. A wide-angle camera also captures a 
comprehensive view of the entire chamber.

The City of Gold Coast has embraced the future of meetings with 
an innovative upgrade to its council chamber's conferencing 
system.
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In a move towards efficiency and sustainability, the council switched from traditional printed nameplates 
to Televic's innovative Plixus electronic nameplates. This digital solution use E Ink technology to elegantly 
display attendee names, eliminating the need for frequent printing and reducing environmental impact.

Pro AV Solutions, a trusted Televic partner, expertly managed the project, implementing the upgrade swiftly 
and seamlessly with minimal disruption to council meetings. The overall transformation has been met with 
positive feedback, demonstrating the City of Gold Coast's commitment to innovation and technological 
advancement.


